
York Rite No. 52 – January
2025
Greetings Brothers,

I hope this finds you all doing well and having a great start
to a new year. This year brings excitement and challenge as I
take on new and exciting rolls in Masonry. For York Rite I
would like you all to be aware of a special date in February.

On the 25th the York Rite Bodies will be hosting a reception
for Illustrious Grand Master Jeff White of the Grand Council
of California. Time and details will come out in the near
future. As always, I wish you all the best and look forward to
seeing each of you.

Jason Akana
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